All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on Adult Social Care AGM 2022 - Minutes
The Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of the APPG on Adult Social Care which took place on Monday 16th May 2022 at 3pm in Room C, 1 Parliament Street in The Houses of Parliament. 
Those in attendance for the meeting were The Rt Hon Damian Green MP, Helen Hayes MP, Christian Wakeford MP, Bambos Charalambous MP, Henry Smith MP, Lord Best, Liz Twist MP and Sara Bristow, Matthew Spencer and Roxana Diba from HCC Consulting, the Secretariat to the APPG. 
Agenda
Welcome: The Rt. Hon. Damian Green chaired the meeting, welcoming attendees and outlining the purpose of the meeting. 
Confirmation of the name and purpose statement of the Group:
Name: The APPG for Adult Social Care. 
Purpose Statement: To act as a forum for members of the House of Commons and Lords to engage with the wider adult social care sector, with the aim of engaging in a cross-party and non-partisan manner to influence government policy on the reform of the adult social care system.
Election of Co-Chairs and Officers:
These were named and elected as follows:
The Co-Chairs:
The Rt. Hon. Damian Green MP
Helen Hayes MP

Vice-Chairs:
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Sarah Owen MP
Lord Hunt of Kings Heath
Mohammad Yasin MP
Lord Best
Lord Low
Andrew Lewer MP
Jim Shannon MP
Baroness Brinton

Treasurer:

Jerome Mayhew MP

The Officers:


Baroness Hollins
Baroness Grey - Thompson
Gary Streeter MP
Marsha De Cordova MP
Karen Bradley MP
Layla Moran MP
Margaret Greenwood MP
Robert Largan MP
Baroness Jolly
Baroness Uddin
Bob Blackman MP
Ian Byrne MP
Lord Blunkett
Clive Betts MP
Baroness Campbell
Rachael Maskell MP
Henry Smith MP
Tony Lloyd MP
Rosie Cooper MP
Liz Twist MP
Baroness Warwick
Steve McCabe MP
Dame Caroline Dinenage MP


Appointment of Secretariat: Healthcomms Consulting were reappointed as the Secretariat for the group.
Financial Statement: The Financial Statement had been approved by the Co-Chairs of the APPG, and an overview of the details was shared with the Officers. 
Additional Updates: An overview of the work of the Secretariat and the APPG’s Working Group was provided by the Secretariat and two Co-Chairs of the Working Group, including an overview of planned activity in the coming months. Parliamentary Officers reflected on this, approving the proposals, and suggesting particular further activity regarding upcoming legislation. 
The Secretariat and the Working Group were thanked by the Officers for their work on behalf of the group.
For more information
Matthew Spencer
Healthcomms Consulting
On behalf of the Secretariat of the APPG on Adult Social Care
Email: matthew.spencer@healthcommsconsulting.co.uk	 
Tel: 07768601822

This is not an official publication of the House of Commons or the House of Lords. It has not been approved by either House or its committees. All Party Parliamentary Groups are informal groups of Members of both Houses with a common interest in particular issues.
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